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From:
Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Jim Bell <jbel1756@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 10, 2010 11:48 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

CFTCfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of retail forex

Concerning:    RIN 3038-AC61

I am strongly opposed to changing the proposed leveraged maximum from 100:1 to 10:1.

James Bell
105 Terry Ave
Springdale, AR


